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This Month’s Highlights 

 The Central Nine Adult Education Division is pleased to announce its partnership 
with Camp Atterbury Job Corps Program to offer English as a Second Language training 
for their students. The students will attend class at our English as a Second Language 
class in Whiteland. We are pleased to partner with Job Corps to offer quality adult 
education programming.  
 
The Adult Basic and Continuing Education Program has already enrolled over 332 
students for the spring semester. These adult learners have been provided with services 
related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, GED Practice Testing, and Adult Continuing 
Education courses. These services have generated over $60,000.00 in revenue since 
December 2011.   
 
Central Nine’s Adult Basic Education Program has provided adult basic education 
services to over 600 students to date with new students enrolling regularly.  


